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Greetings, Fellow Lions: 

I am happy to announce that everything is set for our June dinner meeting.  It will be on June 25th at 

6:30 p.m.  It will be held at The Barn in Lakeville. The address is 214 W Patterson St.  Dinner is being 

catered by Christo's out of Plymouth.  It will be $10.00 per person.  Because we are having it catered in 

we must have our head count in no later than June 18th.  So all R.S.V.P.s must be called into Jean 

DuFord at 574-291-0680 by 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday June 18th.  

This is our Awards and Instillation night.  There will be a greater number awards being handed out and 

you don't  know who will be getting what award.  It just might be you.  There will be three new awards 

that no one has ever  seen  before.  So don't miss out on the biggest night of the year and make your 

reservations now. 

We will also be installing our new board for next year.  Let’s show our appreciation to the outgoing board 

for the great year we had.  And give the incoming board support for the year to come.  So call Jean 

DuFord  at 574-291-0680 "EARLY " and get your reservations in.  Bring yourself,  bring your family and 

friends, you really don't want to  miss this night. 

Thank you for  a great year,  

Lion James W. Tibbs, President 

Lakeville Lions Club 

tibbs.james829@gmail.com  


